Government of India
Ministry of Textiles
OFFICE OF THE JUTE COMMISSIONER
CGO Complex, 3" MSO Building, E & F Wings, DF BLOCK,

4" Floor, Sector-1, Salt Lake City, Kolkata — 700064

No. Jute (Mktg)/42/2004 Date: 14-02-2017

To
The Director,
All Jute Mills,

Sub: Linkage of raw jute with PCSO issued in the month of February, 2017.

Sir,

This has reference to this office letter of even number dated 10-02-2017 on the
above subject. In view of delay in the whole process of issuance of sale contracts and
consequent delay in making payment arrangements by jute mills, subsequent issuance of
confirmation letter, etc it has been decided that Bills for realizing payments against supply
of B-Twill to be submitted on or after 01-03-2017, should be accompanied by copy of
confirmation letter to be issued by JCI about making payment arrangement for lifting of
raw jute against PCSO issued in the month of February.

Yours faithfully,

(Dipankar Mahto)
Deputy Jute Commissioner

Copy to:

1) Shri K.V.R.Murthy, CMD, JCI

15N, Nellie Sengupta Sarani,

Kolkata-700 087. —For information and necessary action.

2) Chairman, IIMA.
3) Bill Section.



